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NEW WILDFIRE REPORTED 
AT THE NEVADA NATIONAL SECURITY SITE 

 
North Las Vegas – Emergency crews are responding to a wildfire in the extreme north-central 

portion of the Site, commonly called Area 19.  There is no infrastructure or contamination in the area 

where the fire was reported.  This is what we know to be the most current information at this time.  

Additional information will be provided as it becomes available. 
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Follow the NNSA Nevada Site Office on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/NNSANevadaSiteOffice 
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